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BCC meeting for AES project

From Kaye <kaye@coopmead.com>
Date Mon 5/12/2025 9:38 AM
To  Greg Shaffer <gshaffer@santafecountynm.gov>

Cc  Alexandra Ladd <aladd@santafecountynm.gov>; Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>;
Hank Hughes <hhughes@santafecountynm.gov>; Justin S. Greene <jsgreene@santafecountynm.gov>; Camilla
M. Bustamante <cbustamante@santafecountynm.gov>; Lisa Cacari Stone
<cacaristone@santafecountynm.gov>; Adam Fulton Johnson <afjohnson@santafecountynm.gov>

WARNING:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know
the content is safe.

We are hearing that you are trying to schedule this upcoming hearing in a way that makes it more
difficult for people to attend — who can take three days off work?! — and to prevent people from being
in the room for the hearings by limiting the amount of seats available to the public. You know this is a
vital hearing for the residents of Santa Fe County and instead of doing as much as you can to assist
people in attending, you are doing the opposite, to shut down the public’s right of access to their County
Commissioners.

Since no one is even allowed to talk to their commissioners for the two and a half years we have been
fighting this dangerous project, you now want to further impede the public’s access to the
commissioners during the actual hearing process and the only time the Commissioners will have with the
public to discuss the project.

These obvious public access restrictions would seem to be just more evidence of the County’s attempt to
push this project through no matter what the vast majority of public wants and do everything you can to
keep the Commissioners shielded from the public.

Simply — do the right thing and put it in a venue that all can attend and have adequate time to voice
their opinions. We now expect the County Commissioners, who we elected to stand up for our rights, to
stand up to you and your attempts to silence us and agree that the most important thing in scheduling
this hearing is the public’s right of access in a venue that is big enough to accommodate all who wish to
attend.

Kaye Cooper-Mead
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